
Tuesday, September 24th 
 
Girls Volleyball 
CONGRATULATIONS to the 7th and 8th grade volleyball teams for defeating Pierce 
Middle School last night!  This was their first conference game and their first 
conference and their first conference win!  Come on out to show your support as both 
teams battle Grimmer Wednesday at Clark at 5:00! 
 
Help Club 
Help Club will be meeting tomorrow at 8:00 a.m. in room 611.  If you have not already 
done so, please bring your signed permission slip. 
 
Chess Club 
Attention anyone interested in playing chess or learning how to play chess: The next 
Chess Club meeting will take place tomorrow morning in room 607 from 8:00 a.m. until 
8:30 a.m. 
 
Book Fair 
The Scholastic Book Fair is up and running through Thursday, September 
26th. Parents may shop before school from 8:15 a.m-8:47 a.m.  Students will shop on 
designated days with their language arts class. Parents may use the new 
feature, eWallet, to give their student a convenient, digital payment option. Checks 
should be made payable to Clark Middle School. 
https://bookfairs.scholastic.com/bf/clarkbookfair 
 
Attention 8th graders going on the Washington, D.C. trip:  There will be a 
parent/student meeting to go over final details of the trip on Thursday, October 10th, at 
7:00 p.m. in the LGI. 
 
In keeping with our "Clark Goes Hollywood" theme for this school year, this Friday, 
September 27th,  is "Inside Out Day."  Inside Out is a Disney Pixar movie that came 
out in 2015.  Show your school spirit and wear your clothes inside out for the day! 
 
Parents: If you need to pick up your child early from school, please send a note, have 
your child bring it the office first thing in the morning, and we will write a pass for them to 
leave class at the time noted.  
 
Box Tops for Education is going digital!! Starting this year, you will be able to scan your 
cast register receipt for the new box tops, and the box tops will be directly placed into 
Clark Middle School's account. Please download the free app on your phone and follow 
the directions to set it up. The is only for the NEW box tops. The digital change may 
take a few years to happen.  
There are still the old box tops on boxes. We will still be counting the old box tops as 
long as they have not expired. Please send in all unexpired box tops to school and have 

https://bookfairs.scholastic.com/bf/clarkbookfair


your student place them in the box in the office. If you have an questions, please do not 
hesitate to call or email me (khempeni@lcscmail.com). Thank you!! 
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